
Dear parents and guardians,

One of the most important things for your children is that they all learn to read.
In school, we use reading plus which tracks the children's reading speed and
understanding. All children have a login for this and have completed an
assessment that will make their learning personalised for them.

Lessons on reading plus are roughly 15 minutes long and we strongly
recommend that the children access this at home to further support their
reading ability. We will be able to keep track of progress that your children are
making to support them within school.

In school, we want to support this and are offering the following:

● Reading after school club every night from Monday to Thursday. This will
be from 3:15-4:00. It would be great if your child could attend this at least
once per week.

● A chrome book for them to take home each night. This can be used to
access reading plus and for the children to complete homework from
google classroom. The children can take them home and bring them back
the next day to be charged.

If you have any questions, please feel free to speak to either one of us.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr McIntyre and Mr Stammers
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